
 
          
 

 
 

 
 

ENTRIES NOW OPEN FOR THE 2023 BRIAN O’NEILL GARDEN EQUIPMENT AND TRAILORS 
BALLYFINNANE FESTIVAL OF SPEED 

 
Kerry Motor Club is pleased to announce that entries for the Brian O’Neill Garden 
Equipment and Trailers  Ballyfinnane Festival of Speed are now open 
  
Regulations can be viewed on and downloaded from: 
  
The SPORTITY APP  
  
Password: Kerryhill23 
  
Or via 
  
 www.kerrymotorsportnews.com 
  
Entries can be made via 
  
https://www.shannonsportsit.ie/evo/Login?event=IE-KERY-HC23 
  
Limited to 85 cars on a first paid, first served basis 
  
If drivers wish to be included on the entry list that will be published in the official 
commemorative programme entries must be lodged before July 7. 
  
Double driving allowed 
  
Rally cars allowed 
  
Cherished racing numbers allowed – rally cars can run with their previous-event door plate – 
stated the number on the entry form 
  
More info from Sean Moriarty, clerk of the course on 087 6771019 
 

 


